
 

Stillmeadow Parent Faculty Organization 
A member of the Stamford PT Council • www.stillmeadowpfo.org  

Stillmeadow Elementary School • 800 Stillwater Avenue • Stamford, CT 06902 

March 20, 2018 

 

Dear Stamford Business Owner:  

The Stillmeadow Elementary School Parent Faculty Organization (PFO) is 

hosting a Family Fun Run for Stillmeadow students, staff, and their families 

on Friday, April 27 from 5:30 to 7:30 pm. This event is an opportunity to bring 

our school community together to promote the importance of a healthy 

lifestyle through a non-competitive fun run and other outdoor games and 

activities.   

We anticipate a crowd of several hundred people to take part in this event, making it a great way for 

local businesses to promote their goods and services. We are asking local businesses to support the 

Stillmeadow Family Fun Run by purchasing signs that will be displayed during the event. For a donation 

of $100 (sign with full color advertisement) or $50 (sign with company name), you can promote your 

business while supporting a local public school.  

Please see the attached sponsorship form for details, including payment information and artwork 

deadlines. In addition to purchasing signage, we would welcome any other monetary or in-kind 

donation you can make in support of this event.  

Your sponsorship of the 2018 Family Fun Run will support academic and enrichment programs, field 

trips, and classroom supplies at Stillmeadow, which serves more than 600 students in grades K-5.  

The Stillmeadow Elementary School PFO is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Our Tax ID Number is  

06-0977317.  All contributions are tax deductible to the extent allowed by IRS code. 

On behalf of the entire Stillmeadow Elementary School Community, thank you in advance for 

considering this request. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Kristen Stops, Chairperson 

2018 Stillmeadow Family Fun Run  

stillmeadowpfo@gmail.com  

 

http://www.stillmeadowpfo.org/

